
NOTICE OF UPCOMING CONSTRUCTION ON SR-68

The Utah Department of Transportation (UDOT) is scheduled to begin a microsurfacing project in
Bountiful on SR-68 (500 South and 200 West) on Wednesday, June 1. This project will extend the

life of the current road and provide a smoother ride for motorists.

OVERVIEW

· Work begins June 1 and is expected to be complete July 1.
· Microsurfacing will occur at night between the hours of 8 p.m. and 5 a.m.
· Repaving will be done in the following locations:

o On 500 South between 425 West and 200 West
o On SR-68/200 West between 500 South and US-89

· Microsurfacing is a thin layer of asphalt blended with finely crushed stone that is applied
to the roadway. This application will protect the current roadway and will provide a
smoother ride for motorists.

WHAT TO EXPECT

· Traffic will be decreased to one lane open in each direction during construction.
· Motorists should expect a maximum of 15 minute delays during night work hours and

may want to consider an alternative route.
· Dates and times of construction are subject to change based on weather and

equipment.
· Please travel slowly through the construction zone and follow posted signs.

CONTACT INFORMATION

For questions, concerns or updates, contact us at:

§ Hotline: (801) 837-8403
§ E-mail: SR68andSR108_DavisCounty@utah.gov
§ Website: www.udot.utah.gov/go/SR-68andSR-108_DavisCounty


